SALEM TOURISM BOARD
Minutes of the Regular Meeting
June 8, 2020
5:00 p.m. (Via Conference Call)
Call to Order

The Salem Tourism Board met Monday, June 8, 2020 via conference call due to the Governor’s orders.  Bob Haney called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm.  Present were board members Rick Russ, Dana Hampton, Leon Chapman, Melanie Johnson, Robin Lindberg, Sherry Morton and Recording Secretary Cindy Eller.  
Minutes
The minutes of the March 9, 2020 meeting was presented for action. Leon Chapman made a motion to table the approval of minutes until next meeting.   Rick Russ seconded the motion.  Motion carried by voice vote without opposition.
Treasurer’s Report

The Treasurer’s Reports for February 2020, March 2020, April 2020 and May 2020 were presented for action. Melanie Johnson made a motion to approve all the reports.  Leon Chapman seconded the motion.  Motion carried by voice vote without opposition.
Presentation of Petitions/Public Comments
Proposal was presented from INSPIRE4U to update Facebook page.  Leon Chapman made a motion to table the proposal until Illinois opens up a little more and the Board can meet in person.  Rick Russ seconded the motion.  Motion carried by voice vote without opposition.
Leon Chapman made a motion add the following to our grant application:  Any funds disbursed and event not held or rescheduled by year end must be returned to the Tourism Board.   Dana Hampton seconded the motion.  Motion carried by voice vote without opposition.
Grant Reports
None
Board Members Report
None
Adjournment
As there was no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned at 5:20 p.m.
The next regular Tourism meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 13, 2020.
Cindy Eller, 
Recording Secretary                                                                       
